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  REVISED San Juan County Communications Plan; Statewide 

Communications Plan; and Register of All Meetings, Calls and 
Other Ancillary Steps Taken 

 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
 On January 20, 2016, in compliance with the terms of the Revised Settlement Agreement 
between CenturyLink, Staff and Public Counsel, CenturyLink filed a San Juan County 
Communications Plan; Statewide Communications Plan; and Register of All Meetings, Calls and 
Other Ancillary Steps Taken (“Communications Plan”) with the Commission.  Throughout the 
Communications Plan, the State E911 Coordinator’s Office was referred to as the “E911 Unit.”  
However, the correct reference is the State E911 Coordinator’s Office or SECO. 
 
 Attached is an original and five (5) copies of the revised, redlined version of the 
Communications Plan showing the change throughout the document. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please don’t hesitate to call me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Lisa A. Anderl 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/jga 
Enclosure 
cc: Service List 
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